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Senator Singh asked: 

Senator SINGH:  Can you tell this committee the number of staff that left the department as a 

result of the capability assessment process? 

Dr de Brouwer:  Can I take that question on notice? I do not have that in front of me. 

Answer: 

The number of Executive Level 2 employees who have left the Department as result of the 

capability assessment process is seven.  One officer transferred to another role within the APS 

with the remaining six officers accepting offers of a voluntary redundancy.  

 


